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Providing First Class Education in an Exceptional Learning Environment 

From the Principal 
DIARY DATES 

Term 3 

Student Banking  

Mondays at School 

Book Week Assembly 

Thursday 21st September 

12pm 

Term 4 

Staff and Students Return  

Monday 09th October 

Schools Cup Cricket Day 

Thursday 12th October  

Roslyn Tree Planting Day 

Thursday 19th October 

Small Schools Sports Day 

Friday 27th October 

Save the Dates: 

End of year Celebrations to 

Canberra  

Wednesday 6th December 

Combined Speech Night/

Christmas Celebration 

Thursday 14th December 

Laggan P.S. Kindystart      

Program 

Thursdays during Term 4 If 

you know of any children 

staring Kindergarten in 

2018 please encourage them 

to come and visit with us. 

What an enjoyable term we have had. Students have finished off their Genius 

hour research and Scratch projects this term. They are entering  individual      

woven sculptures that they have worked hard on this term in the Willowtree 

Sculpture Garden 2017 Exhibition.  This  work will be available for viewing and 

purchasing from Willowtree Sculpture Garden located in Laggan 11-19th                

November. 

It has been a delight to finish off the term with our Book Week assembly. Well 

done to all the students who received awards. The parade saw many creative 

ideas and costumes presented. Laggan Preschool and Laggan PS students        

enjoyed post assembly activities and afternoon tea with parents and family. 

A big thank you goes out to Garth Prentice from the Goulburn Regional            

Conservatorium of Music who travelled out to teach the children percussion, 

drumming and how to read music this term. Our students were focused and    

enthusiastic and performed a catchy number for our assembly audience. 

The school kitchen and garden program has produced some amazing food this 

term. Cook books have been a great seller at the Laggan Markets. Paul Mills has 

assisted in inspiring future chefs and taught valuable kitchen skills to the         

students. The garden is being prepared for next terms warmer  weather by the 

students and Mr Tetley. The students have planted seeds and have been          

nurturing these even through the sleet and snow ready for planting next term.  

Class teachers Jenny Evans and Kiera Casey will be working one day per week 

each in the classroom during term 4 to support students learning.  

The staff and I would like to wish students, parents and community members a 

safe and relaxing break. We’ll see you all refreshed for a busy and   productive 

term in two weeks. 

Wendy Lyons 

Relieving Principal 

 

Library Days are Thursdays!  

Students can bring along a library bag or 

plastic bag to borrow from the school 

library. We have new titles all the time 

for the kids to read. 
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BOOK WEEK ASSEMBLY 

On Thursday 21st September at 12pm we will be holding our 

Book Week Assembly in the school hall. Students are asked to 

dress as their favourite book character for the day. 

The assembly will be followed by fun activities and     

afternoon tea for families. 

 

 

 

 

 

 
RFS  

Fire Safety Talk 

Local members of our 

RFS came to school on  

Thursday 14th Sept. to 

talk to our students 

about Fire Safety, just in 

time for Summer 



SPACExpo 2017 Goulburn 

(Sports and Culture Expo) 



Max and Lilly produced some impressive work during literacy 

lessons this week.  



 

COMMUNITY  NOTICES 

        

In the Vegetable Garden 

Working hard to get ready for 

spring plantings next term. 



 

 

 

 

https://www.medibank.com.au/livebetter/category/

healthy-kids/ 

The Stephanie Alexander Kitchen Garden Foundation  

are excited to announce that they have collaborated 

with their Principal Partner, Medibank on the new  

Healthy Kids website.  The website includes the      

Foundations recipes, garden activities and veggie-

growing advice. It is a great resource for families of    

children and can help to extend their learning from the 

kitchen  garden program. Please see the link above for 

more                                                                                               

information. 

 

 



 
 


